

## Parent Council

Dear Parents / Carers,

Date: 17/03/2016

Firstly, we would like to inform all parents/carers that the Parent Council of Stobhill Primary School is an informal friendly group of parents and carers who work together and whose mutual aim is to make the best for all our children, improve their school environment and make better conditions and education for them as much as possible.

This group of parents/carers is set to meet once a month for one hour and over a cuppa and some biscuits to have a chat about the general ongoing school matters, possible problems, ideas and suggestions, creating and supporting events, working closely with the School staff, maintaining the Stobhill Parent Council Facebook page keeping it up to date and approachable to all parents/carers for comments, constructive criticisms and questions as well as linking it to the official school website when it will be ready and functional.

Everyone is welcome and strongly encouraged to attend, as everyone's ideas, opinions and involvement matters and is precious! Remember, every little helps!

Therefore we'd like to kindly ask everyone to complete and return to the school office the slip below before Thursday, 24th March 2016.

Thank you very much for your time and response and hoping to see you soon.

Wishing you all a happy Easter!

Best regards,

Stob

	Are you interested in taking part in our Parent Council? (Please circle)									
			YES	/	NO					
	If the answe	r is <b>YES,</b> th	nen:							
-	What day of the week do you prefer to meet? (Please circle)?									
	Monday	Tues	day	Wed	nesday	Thur	sday	Friday		
	What time of the day (Please circle)									
	9-10 AM	1	1-45-2	:45 PM		1	6-7 PM	1	1	ANY